
OFCCP Issues Its 2024 Audit List –
Was Your Company On It?
Government Contractor Compliance & Regulatory Update  on June 7, 2024

On June 7, 2024, OFCCP released its latest Corporate Scheduling Announcement List
(CSAL). The list identifies 500 supply and service contractors and subcontractors selected
for a Compliance Review (Establishment Review), Corporate Management Compliance
Evaluation, Functional Affirmative Action Program Review, or University Review. Note
that the list merely notifies contractors that they will be audited in the future, which
gives them time to prepare. 

Contractors are advised to review the CSAL (available here) to see if they have been
selected for an audit and, if so, the type of audit for which they were selected. If they
have been selected, contractors should begin preparing for the audit now and consult
with counsel as needed.

View original.
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https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https://www.dol.gov/sites/dolgov/files/OFCCP/scheduling/files/FY2024-CSAL-SupplyAndService-SchedulingList-Release1.xlsx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
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